
 v    General Meeting Minutes   v

March 16,, 2018

Meeting called to order at 6:30 pm.

Welcome to Gary Rowley, George Magenta, Daniel Sanchez and Rufus and Linda Green who became 
members.  Others considering membership were Arthur & Diane McNeil.

Those in attendance:  Mike Smith, Jim and Barbara Thomte, Rick and Mary Mleczko , Celeste and Larry 
English, Dan Barker, Steve and Jean Haydu, Gary Rowley, Art Lites, Jacqueline Haydu, Mark Logston and 
Bob and Maggi Kitts.

Bob Kitts requested that name tags be worn at meetings and events.  Also, when addressing club members 
during a meeting, please stand up and state your name first.  This will help all of us to become better 
acquainted.  Please note that this will become a part of meeting procedure.

A discussion on general information concerning club dues was discussed.  Bob Kitts mentioned the National 
Raffles, which generally cost between $10 and $500.  The higher priced the raffle ticket, the better odds of 
winning.  

Jim Thomte, Treasurer, reported that the club has $727.04 in savings and $2,724.68 in checking.  The club 
voted to combine the two accounts as the Acre at the National Corvette Museum has been paid in full.

The night’s 50/50 raffle was won by Larry English.  He took the money and ran.  Congratulations to Larry.  This 
was the first time that Larry has won the 50/50 drawing.  Jean Haydu won the participation award, which was a 
$50 restaurant gift card.  Steve Haydu won the miniature Corvette models and Jean (again) won the car care 
products.  We are sad to report that Jackie Haydu won nothing.

Upcoming Events:

March 21 - (Wednesday, tomorrow night!)– Joint Corvette meeting with the Rio Grande Club at 6:30 pm for 
dinner and camaraderie among other Corvette enthusiasts.  It will be held at Jason’s Deli off Paseo.

March 25 – Tour of Lewis Auto and Toy Museum in Moriarty.  We will meet at 10:45 am in the Smith’s 
parking lot at Central and Tramway.  We’ll have lunch first at Chili Hills, located at 5 State Road 344 in 
Edgewood, around noon.  Thanks to Mike Smith, Vice President, for arranging this tour.  Suggestions are 
needed or outings that interest members.

April 10 – Council Meeting

April 20 – General Meeting

April 21 – Run to Chloride, New Mexico and surrounding area. 

Respectfully submitted.

Maggie Kitts
Maggi Kitts


